November 4, 1932,

Professor A.T. Bazin,
Faculty of Nedicine,
McGill University.

Ny dear Professor Bazin,

I had a letter this morning

from Dre PeA. Mclennan of Vancouver, a MeGill

graduate, in which he asks me to urge you %o

accept the invitation of the North West Medical
Association to attend the meeting which is to be
held in Vancouver the latter part of June 1933,
1 understand that they are very anxious to get
Drs. Rhea and Gordon also and that all your ox-
penses will be paid by the Asscciatione. 1

sincerely hope you can make it convenlent to 80

Yours faithfully,

Principal




